
 

COVID-19 Update  
ھالسلام علیكم ورحمة الله وبركات  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Al Amanah College would like to wish all its students, families and friends a happy and prosperous Eid-

Ul Adha.  

 

As you would by now be aware, the Premier announced a range of tighter restrictions on Saturday 17 July 

in order to minimise mobility to stop the spread of the virus. Some of those restrictions have impacted on 

the majority of our staff members who live in either the Fairfield, Liverpool or Canterbury Bankstown Local 

Government Areas and they are required to work from home for at least the next two weeks. In light of this 

and with the continuing high numbers of infections in the community, I would remind parents that they 

must keep their children – of all ages, across primary and secondary – home if they can. Students will be 

supported to learn from home. Schools and early childhood education and care services, including Out Of 

School Hours Care services are open for any child that needs it. Thank you for your support. 

 

Our priority is to ensure the safety, health, and welfare of our students, staff and their families. We ask all 

families to act wisely, maintain calm and keep communication open with the School. 

 

May Allah protect our children, our families and our communities from any form of harm or illness. I hope 

you and your family are remaining safe during this difficult time.  

 

If you have any general concern, please do not hesitate to send me an email: 

aalwan@alamanah.nsw.edu.au.  

 
Eid Mubarak! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ayman Alwan  
PRINCIPAL 
19 July 2021 
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